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From: mhat@tw.blackberry.com

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 6:28 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Syrian Immigrants

I am writing you as a SC taxpayer and voter encouraging you to not support  and allow Syrian immigrants into this state. 

Take a stand on behalf of your constituents and let it be known that SC will not allow the infiltration of potential terrorist 

on our land. You will be held responsible for your decision. 

Sent from my BlackBerry® smartphone from Straight Talk� 


